
Dates of Construction
August 23 – 24, 2021
7 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Location
Mesa Water Reliability Facility
1350 Gisler Avenue
Costa Mesa

Questions?
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during the
construction. Should you have any
questions or concerns, please
contact Mesa Water at:

ConstructionInfo@MesaWater.org
(949) 354-4278
MesaWater.org

Follow us @MesaWater

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
August 19, 2021

Site Preparation Work and Deliveries

Mesa Water District’s construction of the SCADA Control Room
and Wet Lab Upgrade at its Mesa Water Reliability Facility
(MWRF) will resume in October. The new facility will allow Mesa
Water staff to host educational programs and tours at the
MWRF.

In preparation of the construction work, Mesa Water will install a
temporary trailer at the MWRF from August 23-24, 2021.

Project Activity During Construction
 Deliveries of trailer equipment
 Installation of temporary trailer
 Site preparation

Potential Impacts
 Some noise during work activity

Traffic Management & Access
 Through-traffic on Gisler Avenue will be accessible at all

times
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be

affected

Background
Mesa Water District provides potable water for a population of
about 110,000 within an 18-square-mile service area that
includes Costa Mesa, portions of Newport Beach and portions of
unincorporated Orange County.

http://www.mesawater.org/

